‘u' 2260 E. Imperial Highway
\ ’ El Segundo, CA 90245

" Via FedEx (814-863-9539)

November 1, 2017

WPSU-TV

238 Outreach Building

University Park, PA 16802

Attn: Jeffrey Hughes, Director of Broadcasting

Re: WPSU-TV (DMA: Johnstown-Altoona, PA)

We are in receipt of your letter requesting mandatory carriage for the above-mentioned station.

Please be advised that because the station is a party to and is covered under an agreement with
DIRECTV, we deny your request for mandatory carriage at this time. However, we will continue to carry
the station pursuant to the terms of the agreement. If such agreement is not renewed, DIRECTV will
review your request at that time to determine if the station satisfies the Federal Communications
Commission’s requirements for mandatory carriage.

Technical questions and those related to the local receive facility can be forwarded by email to Locals-
Technical@directv.com.

General correspondence should be directed to Locals-Business@directv.com or:

DIRECTV
Local-Into-Local
2260 E. Imperial Highway, Mail Stop N321
El Segundo, CA 90245

Sincerely,

DIRECTV



